

Dear all Benefactors,

Its Christmas time, so we would like to take this opportunity to send you our thanks at this special time of the year. Your support is what keeps Don Bosco Children Fund Cambodia going, helping children attend school regularly. Otherwise, without such sponsorship they would not be able to achieve basic education. Their future is depending on you and your help. The generosity you show by giving your time and effort to coordinate all the sponsors reflects the goodness that God himself has placed in you. Thank you again, and may God be with you throughout this Christmas season.

From our Don Bosco Children Fund Family, children, students, staffs, and everyone involved in this project.

Blessings from Don Bosco Children Fund team,











T. Chanmey from DBCF Sihanoukvill <Merry Christmas and happy new year send our smile with love for all of you God bless you and family

> s. Sokkheng From DBCF Phnom Penh,The gift of love. The gift of peace. The gift of happiness. May all these be yours at Christmas



Mss. Rima from DBCF PoiPet, Happy merry Christmas and Happy New year Wishing you a very happy merry Christmas The gift of love, peace and happiness. God bless you

Sr.Juanita from DBCF Kep, I wish you the unconditional love of God in all the dreams of your heart and your everyday prayers. Merry Christmas



T. Sareth from DBCF Battambang, May you have a warm Christmas with your family and loved ones.



CHRISTMAS

& HAPPY NEW YEAR 2021